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Dear readers and subscribers to the journal Organizacija znanja (OZ),  

 

 

We would like to inform you that the 18th volume of the journal Organizacija znanja will 

exceptionally be published as a quadruple issue (volume 18, issues 1–4, 2013), probably in the 

first quarter of 2014. The delay has occurred due to changes in the editorial board. 

 

Franci Pivec, MSc, has bid farewell to his work as an editor. The position of editor in chief was 

taken over by Aleksandra Rubelj, associate professional at the Institute of Information Science. 

The editorial board and editorial department will remain the same. 

 

The journal will continue to be published four times a year. The editorial department will strive 

to maintain its professionalism, multidisciplinarity and overall quality, but also increase the 

journal’s international reach. It will also work towards following already defined foundations 

and goals of the past editorial department while keeping in mind the challenges of our times and 

the profession.  

 

 
 

 

  

 

Editorial board:  Publisher: 

Aleksandra Rubelj  Institute of Information Science 

Editor-in-chief  Davor Šoštarič, director 
 

 

 

 


